
 

 

 

 
Bentonville, Van Buren and  Mena, AR 

 

July, 11 2020 

Speakers 
 

Van Buren Sermonette: In Accord 

  Sermon: Jack Willoughby 

 

Bentonville Sermonette: Ariel Mundo 

  Sermon: Dennis Fultz 

 

Mena  Sermonette: In Accord 

  Sermon: Jack Willoughby 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

Today – Regular services – all three  

     Congregations! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunset time is for Alma, Arkansas 

Sunset tonight      8:33 pm 

Sunset next Friday     8:30 pm 

 

Announcements 
 

 

Virtual Teen Camp Application Deadline: S.S. Virtual Teen Camp is now boarding! Please apply now 

(if you haven’t already) at the COGWA Youth Camp page.   

 

Applications began coming in on Sunday, July 5, and we are anxious to assign you a spot. Before we can 

do so we need to see how many we need to accommodate so we’ll know if we need all four groups. 

Therefore we will be closing the application system on Sunday, July 19, and will notify everyone what 

group they are in the next day. 

 

Parents, you don’t want your teen to miss the boat and not gain a deeper understanding of this year’s 

Christian Living theme as we all enjoy virtual fellowship with fellow teens during this weeklong event! 

All sessions will be scheduled in the evenings of the various time zones to avoid conflicting with normal 

work hours. Be sure to register ASAP and sign the waiver allowing us to have your teen’s contact 

information to keep everyone up on what’s happening each day! 

 

Feast Assistance: Each year many faithful brethren donate extra funds from their Festival tithe so that 

other needy members can receive the financial assistance they need to attend the Feast of Tabernacles. 

Last year these generous contributions enabled nearly 200 people to attend the Feast who would have 

been unable to attend otherwise. The Church recognizes its responsibility to see that those contributions 

are distributed fairly and equitably. 

 

If you have no tithable income or if you have faithfully saved your Festival tithe and will still not have 

sufficient funds to attend the Feast this year, we will be happy to help where we can. If you think you will 

https://camps.cogwa.org/


need additional funds to be able to attend the Feast this fall, please contact our local Festival advisor, 

Dennis Fultz or Bill Gossett, or your pastor to get a Festival Assistance Member Information form. 

Complete the form and return it to your pastor or festival advisor as soon as possible. (All information on 

the form will be treated as confidential.) 

 

Ministerial Services has asked us to have all assistance applications turned in by July 13, so please 

pick up the form and return it to your congregation’s Festival advisor or your pastor as quickly as 

possible. 

 

 

Church Administration 
 

Headquarters: 

Church of God, awa    Phone: 972-521-7777 

http://www.cogwa.org    Fax: 972-521-7770 

(Physical Address)  3701 Medical Center Dr., McKinney, TX   

(General Mail)  PO Box 3490, McKinney, TX  75070 

(Contributions) PO Box 731480, Dallas, TX  75373 

http://www.cogwa.org/

